
December, 2015 Gr.1A, Rm.12 

Beinvenue à décembre! 
WHAT’S GOING ON: 

Welcome to another exciting month in Rm 12! We have been working hard in class to 

create sentences using new clothing vocabulary we have been learning. We have also 

started to explore further the different ways small items can be sorted. You can support 

your child by challenging them to sort household items in different ways. 

The children were excited to bring home their new word sound work (Brille la Chenille, 

yellow duotang). We will be working on a new sound every week moving forward and this 

will be their homework most Fridays. Later in the new year, we will begin word study 

tests to support this sound learning.  

Red song and poem duotangs will continue to be sent home on Wednesdays to practice 

along with our nightly reading homework.  Thank you to everyone who has been diligent 

about this practice; I know it can be tricky to find time sometimes, but it really makes a 

difference when children see their efforts reinforced at home.  

I m looking forward to seeing everyone on Wednesday. I know the children are looking 

forward to showing off their classroom! :) 

Thank you to everyone who has responded by bringing in a new white sock and ziplock 

bag of rice. Please send in these items by Wednesday if you have not already to prepare 

for our holiday craft. 

Our Book fair will be on December 16-18th. Parents will be invited to come from 3:15-

6pm on December 16th and 17th, or they may visit after the Holiday concert on Friday, 

December 18th. 

We have been working hard to prepare for our Winter Concert, I hope many of you can 

make it out on Friday, December 18th. In addition to the concert, we will be having our 

class celebration on the 18th as well. Be prepared for children to be asking if they can 

bring an item to share. Any contributions are appreciated including beverages, fruit and 

veggies, plates and cups, other snacks. I will ask children to volunteer and check at home 

if they are able to bring items they suggest so that we can be sure to have a good mix. 

Thank you as well to everyone who has volunteered to help us on our trip. We have many 

people joining us and it should be a great time! Please send in permission forms and 

funds (or pay online) at your earliest convenience  if you have not yet done so. We will 

continue to accept forms all this week. 

Please continue to send in your generous donations for our food drive supporting the 

Living Rock. Thank you so much for your help with this initiative. We are also collecting 

warm clothing for Syrian refugees  through Wesley Urban Ministries during the lead up to 

the holidays. Any support is greatly appreciated. 

I hope everyone enjoys their time off together this holiday season. 

Thank you so much for your ongoing support! 

 

Mlle Mizzi 

 

 

DAYS TO REMEMBER: 

 Open House - Dec. 9th           

5-6pm 

 MJ movie night  - Dec. 11th 

 Book Fair  - Dec. 16-18th 

 Class trip  - Dec. 17th 

 Holiday Concert, class party 

and last day of school— Dec. 

18th 

 Back to school Jan. 4th 


